
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

CITY COUNCIL AGENDA REPORT 
 

 
DATE:  NOVEMBER 16, 2021 
 
TO:  HONORABLE MAYOR AND COUNCILMEMBERS 
 
FROM: MARICELA HERNANDEZ, CITY CLERK, MMC, CPMC 
 
SUBJECT: CITY COUNCIL REAFFIRMATION OF LETTERS TO CALIFORNIA 

CITIZENS REDISTRICTING COMMISSION AND LOS ANGELES COUNTY 
CITIZENS REDISTRICTING COMMISSION 

 
MEETING DECEMBER 1, 2021 
DATE: 
 
 
SUMMARY RECOMMENDATION:  
 
Staff recommends the City Council reaffirm letters sent to the California Citizens 
Redistricting Commission (CCRC) and the Los Angeles County Citizens Redistricting 
Commission (LACCRC).  
 
REPORT:  
 
At the November 10 meeting, the City Council approved a letter from Mayor Bozajian 
to the California Citizens Redistricting Commission opposing the then current 
visualization maps. While the Council meeting was taking place, the CCRC released 
a total different set of maps.  Hence, the letter previously approved by the Council 
was no longer doable. Staff worked with Mayor Bozajian on a different letter, which 
was distributed to the CCRC. In addition, the LACCRC released a different set of 
maps. Therefore, a letter was also prepared for Mayor Bozajian’s signature and sent 
to the LACCRC. These two letters require reaffirmation by the City Council.  
 
 
 
 

Approved by City Manager: 
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RECOMMENDATION: 
 
That the City Council reaffirm letters sent to the California Citizens Redistricting 
Commission (CCRC) and the Los Angeles County Citizens Redistricting Commission 
(LACCRC).  
 
ATTACHMENT: 
 
Letters from Mayor Bozajian to the California Citizens Redistricting Commission 
(CCRC) and the Los Angeles County Citizens Redistricting Commission (LACCRC)  
 
 


